
Building Report to the Trustees 
October 15, 2018 

 

• Verrasso fixed three rows of lights in the children’s room, installed new ballast 

• Continuing HVAC problems (10/9 heat was on while hot outside) 

o Mike McGourty is using Lemar HVAC to clean the boiler and service the system 

• Floors in the two conference rooms have been painted, re-carpeted, and chairs are 

being re-upholstered; room renovations are being paid by the Friends 

• Custodians fixed small leak from a condensate pipe by tightening the connection  

• Gutter still leaking outside director’s office  

• Meeting with BELD about security cameras on Wednesday, October 17, at 11:00 am 


